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Refinery Shutdown update 
  

All of the critical maintenance and replacement work on the refinery shutdown has been completed.   
 
There is a delay with the restart of the hydrocracker unit as a result of two minor leaks. Our team is 
reassessing the schedule and we expect to advise the market once a date for the restart of the 
hydrocracker unit has been confirmed.  
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